
Parent Meeting                                         May 1, 2006 
 
1.NESA Day May 18th. Give your $5 to Mrs. Webster. 
2. Flag Placement: May 27th. There will be a sign-up sheet next week. Information is on 
the website. 
3. Hiwassee trip: June 9th-11th: need other adults. Mr. Pfau will be going. Must be at least 
First Class and have passed the swim test. This is a canoe trip. 
4. Summer Camp: Second payment is already due. June 5th is the last payment. Next 
parent meeting is very important meeting for Summer Camp info. Mrs. Roberts needs all 
medical forms by that date. We will be collecting meds ahead of time. Prescription must 
be in a prescription labeled bottle. Scouts that are on ADD meds, please continue them 
during the summer camp due to they have to be able to focus. Older scouts with adult 
supervision are teaching these merit badges. It is not fair to the counselor or the scout. If 
your child has ever had asthma, they must have an inhaler. This also applies to scouts 
who need epi. pens for allergies. They must have them with them at all times. New 
parents start looking for a footlocker no taller than 14 inches. It must slide under their cot. 
They have to be locked with a combination lock. The combination will be turned into 
Mrs. Roberts in case the scouts forget their combination. Thefts can occur at camp not 
necessarily within our scouts. 
5. Troop election night. SPL & ASPL- Jonathan Egbert and Stephen Poole. Troop 
positions are decided on tonight. Patrol elections are next week.  There may be some 
changes. 
6. Court of honor: May 15th. Troop’s 40th anniversary. Special Day. Please come. See the 
newsletter on what to bring dessert or appetizer. 
7. Den Chief Training: May 21st. Mrs. Franz and Mrs. Roberts to teach the class. 
8. Flag placement: May 27th. Boy scouts usually help the Cub Scouts. Pass out the flags. 
May 29th is the community observance. It is a very moving ceremony. Full Class A 
uniform. 
9. New Scout Campout: May 5th-7th at Allatoona. New scouts will be learning new skills 
and parents will be learning about the scout program. 
10.  First Aid MB and Aquatics Weekend. June 23rd-25th. 
11. Training opportunities: Most parents trained last month with youth protection. Round 
Table: Second Thursday of every month. We usually have to beg people to go. We need 
2-3 people to go every month. It is a meeting to exchange ideas and to report back to 
parents and leaders on what they learned. 
12. Camp physicals: Troop 714 showed up in mass. We only had 50-60 boys from the 
whole council turn up. There is one coming up in Powder Springs with cost being $10 for 
one form and $20 for two forms. 
13. Chicken Sheet for Foothills district. You can get a copy by email if you want it. The 
editor will put you on the list. See Maggie for more info. 
14. 2 more Eagle Scouts: Matt Lynch and Jarrett Roberts. Congratulations. 
15. Gail Luttrell is the Treasurer and handles the scout accounts. 
16. T-shirts (class B) for summer camp are available. See Gail Luttrell for an extra shirt. 


